
NOTICE OF QUORUM  
OF THE GOVERNING BODY

CITY OF HAMILTON
July 1, 2019

Notice is hereby given that a Quorum of the Governing Body of the City of Hamilton, Texas, 
may be present during an assistive/informational financial discussion between the Hamilton City 
Administrator and the membership of the Hamilton Volunteer Fire Department (HVFD).   
The Meeting will be held on the 1st day of July, 2019 at 6:30 p.m. at 104 West Henry Street, 
Hamilton, Texas. The specific discussion or subject will be related to funding resources for a 
new Fire Station Facility to be owned and operated by the HVFD.

 I, the undersigned authority, do hereby certify that the above notice of the Governing Body of 
the City of Hamilton, Texas is a true and correct copy of said notice posted at City Hall of said 
City of Hamilton, Texas, a place convenient and readily accessible to the General Public at all 
times, and said notice was posted July 1, 2019, at 6:30 a.m. 

__________________________
Ryan W. Polster, City Secretary

Disabled individuals requiring a reasonable accommodation must submit a request 48 hours prior 
to the meeting to the City Administrator.  Please call 254-386-8116, extension 6.


